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Letter Of Recommendation 
 
 

We started trialling the AXIWI© full-duplex hands-free communication system in the finals 
of the Singapore Floorball Premier League Playoff Finals on 3 Feb 2019 and the kick start of 
the new seasons on 14 April 2019. 
 
The feedback received was very positive. 
 
Due to this new AXIWI© systems, communication has improved considerably between the 
referees. With the three-way communication system, we can adapt it to our needs. From 
communicating with the match secretary to conducting referee observation and hearing 
what the referees are saying during matches, the system contributes greatly to referee 
development. 
 
The AXIWI communication system is user friendly and can be set up fast. It can also be used 
for 8 hours and is easily rechargeable by USB charger. It is also lightweight and comfortable 
to use and wear. 
 
Based on a successful trial and test period, the Singapore Floorball Association have decided 
to equip our top flight referees with AXIWI communication system. 
 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Wendy Kuan 
Singapore Floorball Association 
 
 
 


